Once again the bulletin is back for your reading. If anyone has any suggestions as to what you would like to see in the bulletin come forward with your suggestions. It's that time of year when we can be truly grateful for the abundance of the harvest, and indeed for all the gifts we have received from our generous and loving Lord. If you would like to receive the bulletin by e-mail contact the parish office.

MASS INTENTIONS

Sat. Sept. 12th

Tues. Sept 14th

Thurs. Sept 17th

5:00 p.m. ∜Ron West

7:00 p.m. David Macedo

9:00 a.m. ∜Charlotte Dentinger

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (September 6th)

	Regular Collection	Maintenance Fund	Pay Down the Debt
Weekly Budget for 2015	3,923.00	115.00	1,000.00
Contribution Sept. 6th	3,460.00	100.00	555.00
	-463.00	-15.00	-445.00

HELP WANTED:

We are very short of **Eucharistic (Communion) Ministers** for the **Saturday 5 PM Masses** and Sunday 9 AM Masses. The pay is poor, but the rewards are Heavenly. There will be a training session on Thursday, September 17, 2015 at 7 PM in the Church. Perhaps you would like to attend the workshop and then make a decision of whether or not to serve. If you are interested, but cannot attend the workshop, please phone and leave your name at the Parish Office.

K4J is back!!! K4J is a youth program for Preschool – Grade 4. Older youth known as Captains are Grade 5-8. There will be a K4J Information/Registration Night on September 17 at 7 pm in the church basement. For further inquiries please email k4j.stvital@gmail.com. You can also contact Deanna Duhaime at 780-467-5959.

Mayor's Prayer Breakfast

Sept. 26

Coloniale Golf Course

Doors open at 8am with program and full breakfast starting at 8:30.

Tickets are \$20 and can be obtained at the town of Beaumont office or from Camille at 780-886-2443

Please obtain tickets before Sept. 18th to confirm numbers for caterers.

Thank you to St. Vital CWL for their donation of \$600.00 toward the purchase of the cooler.



Familia's mission is to strengthen families by helping women live their vocation to marriage and parenthood in all its fullness.

Come and see!! Tuesday Sept. 15th @ 9:30 123 Coloniale Way (children welcome) Call Kris 780-929-5811 for more info

Corpus Christi Gala

Since 2004, the Catholic community in southeast Edmonton has been planning another church to support the growing faith community. Thanks to the dedicated work of pastors and parishioners, the building of the Catholic Parish of Corpus Christi will become a reality this year. We invite you to join us on **Saturday, October 3**, for the Corpus Christi Gala as we continue our journey of faith. All proceeds will go toward the new building. Tickets are \$250 per person; to purchase online, please visit www.corpuschristi-edm.ca/galanight. For more information, contact Manuel Ibasco at tickets@corpuschristi-edm.ca or 780-499-8679.

Our Lady of the Hill K of C

Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

Our Lady of the Hill Knights of Columbus invite all parishioners to join them on Sunday, **September 20**th after the 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. masses for **Pancake Breakfast**. Come and enjoy pancakes, eggs, sausages, strawberries and more all served with a smile.

Adults \$6 children ages 6-12 \$3 5 & under free

CATHOLIC RENEWAL SERVICES OF EDMONTON

is hosting a Mass with Healing Service on Saturday, September 26, 2015 at 7:30 pm

Good Shepherd Catholic Church (18407—60 Ave.)

Celebrant: Fr. James Bodula; Music: Shophar

No charge - a collection will be taken. Bring a friend!

Contact: 587.989.0483 or tell.us@ccredmonton.info www.ccredmonton.info

Enrich Your Marriage

All married couples deserve a richer, fuller life together. For more information call Gavin and Nicole at 780-464-2874 or gvankup@telus.net or visit our website at www.wwme.org. The next Edmonton weekend is **October 23-25, 2015**. Take your relationship to the next level!